"~ MEMORANDUM

Daytona Beach Fire Department

MEMO TO: Joanne Flick, Purchasing Agent .
/ .
FROM:  Dru Driscoll, Fire Chief 2&/

DATE: December 26, 2018

SUBJECT: Purchasing Standardization: ZOLL Medical Corporation

To seek improvements in the efficiency and effectiveness, the Fire Department requests to continue to
purchase cardiac defibrillators and ZOLL branded equipment from ZOLL Medical Corporation following the
standardization provision of the City of Daytona Beach Purchasing Code.

The Daytona Beach Fire Department has a long history utilizing ZOLL cardiac defibrillators and accessory
products. This history allows for standardized training amongst our employees, improved maintenance, and
reduces our need to inventory an assortment of accessory products. This standardization request is for
ZOLL Medical Corporation defibrillator products and services which are considered sole source and are
required by the terms of the product warranty.

Thank you for your consideration.




